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Comments: Dear Forest Supervisor,

As an outdoor recreation enthusiast and professional, as well as a Forest Service employee, I appreciate the

opportunity to comment on the South Fork Salmon Stibnite Gold Project. This project will directly and negatively

impact many rich and diverse ecosystems and communities. This project disrespects and disregards the well

being of the Nez Perce Tribe and their home, as well as the endangered Salmon species. I do not approve of this

project and I call on you to reject the Stibnite Gold Project. 


